
To assure ASTM NCATT-certified technicians remain competent in their area of 
certification, a process has been established to collect data, on a periodic basis 
that they remain engaged in the occupation either through active employment 
in the field or as educators. 

For those certifications issued prior to January 1, 2022, the certifications will 
remain valid until January 1, 2027, when they will need to be renewed, if 
verification of contact information is provided to the certification administrator, 
SpaceTEC Partners, Inc.  

You can download the Verification of Contact Information form here. 

Those choosing not to submit verification within the six-month window will have 
their certification suspended and an examination equivalent to the original will 
be required to reinstate the certification. 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

Carolyn Parise, SpaceTEC Partners, Inc., Certification Manager 

carolynparise@spacetec.us 

321-567-5193

https://spacetec.us/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/ASTM-NCATT-Certified-Technician-Verification-of-Contact-Information.pdf
mailto:carolynparise@spacetec.us

